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Triple C Carving Group Newsletter 
December 6th, 2023  

 

22 Carvers attended today’s meeting. 

Important Note: Hall opens at 8:30 AM.  The meeting will start at 9:00 AM.   We 

have the Hall till 12:00 pm 

 
Treasurer’s Report:      Current balance is $922.37.   

 
Cookies:                      Thank you to Leo and Keith for the goodies this week.  Please sign up at the meeting 

for bringing cookies. 
       
Guests:                        None this week. 
 
Website:                    The website is up-to-date.  Facebook is also up-to-date. 
 

Business: Reminder that Dec 13th is the last day of carving in 2023.   

37 people signed-up for the Christmas lunch next week.   The hall will open up at 

10AM, dinner starts at 11:30AM.   

Veterans ornaments need to be in next week.  They will be distributed to veterans at 

their Dec 15th Christmas event.   

Hillbillies, peoples and gnomes, theme day next week.  Also bring in your bark houses 

or other ‘village’ carvings.  At the potluck, we will have a Christmas Village display. 

Wayne suggested Triple C should advertise in ‘The Club’ periodical.  Dennis said he 

will follow-up. 

 

Tech talk:                  None today. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Dec 13th Christmas Pot Luck. 

Tentative January Intarsia Information with speaker Jim Belrose. 

March 9th           Return of the Swans at Lambton Heritage museum. 

 

END 


